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COMMENT

CL-03600

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

New Trend <newtrendfx@gmaihcom>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 7:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Stop the proposed changes to retail forex trading industry

Hello,
If the idea is to protect the traders it will not work as more and more traders will move their accounts
offshore to, may be unregulated brokers.
You need to reconsider the changes.
Regards
Newtrend
(Lovneet)


